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April 11, 2019 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 

 Application for order or orders approving or fixing just and reasonable distribution 

rates and other charges, effective January 1, 2020 to December 31, 2024 

 Board File No. EB-2018-0165  

   

We are counsel to the Distributed Resource Coalition (DRC) in the above-referenced 
proceeding. Further to Procedural Order No. 6, please find enclosed DRC’s responses to the 
interrogatories received from the School Energy Coalition. 

 

Yours very truly, 
 
 

 

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco 

c. Charles Keizer and Arlen Sternberg, Torys LLP 
Andrew Sasso and Daliana Coban, Toronto Hydro 
Distributed Resource Coalition      

 

 



 
April 11, 2019 

EB-2018-0165 
M2-SEC-1 

 
 

1 

DRC RESPONSE TO SEC INTERROGATORY 

Interrogatory:  M2-SEC-1 

Reference: Exhibit M2 

Question(s): Please explain what changes Dr. Petrunic is suggesting be made to 

Toronto Hydro’s planned expenditures in this Application. For all 

proposed changes, please quantify the costs/savings and the basis 

for the estimate/calculation. 

Response(s): Please refer to our responses to interrogatories M2-Staff-1 and M2-

Staff-3. 

 

  


